
With permission, you can celebrate their achievements:
Use social media to celebrate where they will be working.
Share their next steps with local media who may celebrate
your exam results.
Include case studies / short articles in school newsletters or newspapers.
Include their apprenticeships on any destination information you share.
If you share alumni information in subject areas, include apprentices.

Discover more about apprenticeships
www.amazingapprenticeships.com

If you have students you know have secured an apprenticeship, make sure you are
ready to celebrate them on results days and beyond!

Celebrating your alumni
apprentices

celebrate

events

keep in touch
Be ready to talk to students who are going on to an 
apprenticeship about keeping in touch.  Former students                 
are a brilliant way to inspire younger students. You could:

Have a list of key events/dates you have coming up, such
as National Apprenticeship Week, and ask if they are willing
to be involved.
Have a paper/google form they can fill in with personal contact details.

There are lots of events and activities they could get involved in:
Share their story at an assembly.
Record a video message that could be shared in tutor time.
Join careers day workshops.
Support mock interview events.
Run a display stand or deliver a talk at careers fairs.
Meet students who are interested in an apprenticeship and offer advice.


